
Physicians Health Plan Telehealth Updates 
 
 

4/22/20 - Telemedicine/Virtual Visits May be an Option for Care 
from Your Health Care Provider 

 
PHP is encouraging Members to utilize alternative methods in lieu of an in-
person visits with their Doctors. Contact your Provider’s office to inquire if 
telemedicine visits are provided. These types of visits are covered just as 
they would be in the Doctor’s office. PHP has waived member cost share 
for telemedicine services offered by a Provider’s office. 

 
Here is the link to their COVID page:  CLICK HERE 
 

https://www.phpmichigan.com/?id=175&sid=1#5

